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Tobacco Europe AISBL  

Avenue de Cortenbergh, 120  

B - 1000 Bruxelles 

 

17/05/2023 
 
Dear Ms Darge,  
 
 

I am writing to inform you that, given the controversy around the tobacco industry’s membership of 

the EPC, the EPC Governing Board has voted to terminate Tobacco Europe’s membership with 

immediate effect.  

 

We are enclosing a credit note, fully reimbursing you the membership fee for the current year. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

Declan Kelleher 

EPC Governing Board Chair 

 

 


